Candy Nally

From:

Raef Hamaed <raef@avriorx.com>

Sent:

Monday, November 04, 2019 2:04 PM

To:

Candy Nally

Subject:

Sterile compounding

Dear Candy,

My Name is Raef Hamaed. I am the pharmacist in charge at Avrio Pharmacy in Scottsdale Arizona. Our non-resident Pharmacy license in Nevada is PH03822.

We had our sterile lab certified by the Arizona Board of pharmacy and we would like to come before the Nevada Board of Pharmacy to get the approval for our pharmacy to ship sterile preparations to Nevada. We would like to come to the first available meeting if possible.

Thank you

Subje

Raef Hamaed

Avrio Pharmacy, President/CEO



Your Healthcare Partner

(480) 620-9062

9015

MED -

Their o patie : same

disir '

9015 E Pima Center Parkway unit 3

Scottsdale, AZ 85258

http://www.avriorx.com

The information contained in this transmission may contain privileged and confidential information, including patient information protected by federal and state privacy laws. It is intended only for the use of the person(s) named above. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any review, dissemination, distribution, or duplication of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply email and destroy all copies of the original message